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22 July 2016 

 

Dear David 

Revising the remit of the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 

As you will be aware, on 28 June 2016, the Business Committee established a Reserve 

Policy and Legislation Committee to undertake additional pressures from other 

committees and to scrutinise matters that might arise that are of public importance, but 

are not necessarily devolved.  Business Managers re-considered the remit in light of the 

EU Referendum result and agreed that the Committee should prioritise its work around 

the effect that leaving the European Union will have on Wales.  It was therefore decided to 

change the Committee’s title to the External Affairs and Additional Legislation 

Committee, and the Assembly agreed to this change on 13 July 2016. 

I am writing now to provide you with more details regarding your remit, as agreed by 

Business Committee, which is set out in the enclosed report.  A motion to formally amend 

your remit accordingly with be tabled by the Business Committee for agreement by the 

Assembly on Wednesday 14 September. 

As there is a consequential change to the remit of the Constitutional and Legislative 

Affairs Committee, I am copying this letter to the Chair of that committee. 

 

Elin Jones AM, Presiding Officer 

Chair, Business Committee 


